Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 11:39 AM

To: Winey, Colleen, Zone 7; Katen, Matt, Zone 7

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Subject: Notification of Case Closure for Livermore Gas & Mini-mart, 160 Holmes Street,
Livermore

Hello Colleen & Matt,

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) is considering case closure of the subject site. Public
notification was conducted in November 2015 and no opposition to closure was received. However, it is not clear
whether Zone 7 Water Agency was notified, as the case manager has moved on.

At this time, we would like to provide you the opportunity to review the case and provide comment regarding the
pending case closure. The case file is available on the State Water Board’s GeoTracker website
(https://geotracker.waterboards.ca.gov/) and ACDEH’s LOP website (http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/findsite.htm).

I look forward to hearing from you soon. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions regarding
this email.

Sincerely,

Paresh C Khatri

Supervising Hazardous Materials Specialist

Local Oversight & Site Cleanup Program Manager
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Ph: 510-777-2478
Fax: 510 -337-9335

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm
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